NEW MEXICO hNERGY9 MINERALS OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

2040 South Pacheco Street

& NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT Santa Fe. New Mexico 87505

January 24, 2000

CERTIFIED MAIL ]
RETURN RECEIPT NO. Z-559-572-262

Mr. Joel M. Carson iz
Losee, Carson, Haas, & Carroll, P.A.

311 West Quay Avenue

Artesia, NM 88211-1720

Re: Corinne B. Grace
Salty Bills Water Disposal Facility
NE/4, NW/4 of Section 36, Township 22 South, Range 26 East, NMPM
Eddy County, New Mexico

Mr. Carson:

The New Mexico Oil Conservation Division has received your letter dated December 27,1999
requesting an extension of time from the January 5, 2000 deadline to February 19, 2000 for the
submittal of a site assessment plan for the above referenced location. The extension request is
hearby granted.

If you have any questions, please contact Martyne Kieling at (505) 827-7153.

Sincerely,

e EiiZ

Roger C. Anderson
Environmental Bureau Chief

XC: Artesia OCD Office
Hobbs OCD Office
Ms. Corinne B. Grace, P.O. Box 1418, 3722 National Parks Hwy., Carlsbad, N.M.
88220
Eddie Seay, Peak Consulting




